
November 18, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
Sickness continues to plague our school.
Hopefully the upcoming break will allow us
some needed rest and down time. It would be
wonderful if you could take some time next
week to have a discussion with your family about what they can
be thankful for. I’m thankful for a loving family, great parental
support, incredibly hard working staff, and just amazing kids. I’m
happy and proud to be part of the San Miguel family.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

PTO INFO
San Miguel EOS Fundraiser 2022/2023 has begun! Here is an
informational flyer, click here.
EOS DEADLINE IS NOVEMBER 30th! If every child donated $50
we will reach our goal of $20,000! This fundraiser supports
many things that enrich the students educational experience at
San Miguel such as PE, Art Docent Program, field trips, library,
teacher funds, and even allows us to have fun
assemblies/events and bring back the Elves Workshop this year.
These things are only possible each year if we reach our goal.
With our amazing San Miguel community and support from you
all, I know we can make this happen! A HUGE thank you to the
current donors:
Kai Sloan, Bryce Edwards, Amelia Sheffer, Austin Purvis, Grant
Skerrett, Jayda Sloan, Grayson Warner, Presley Sutliff, Hunter
Larman, Greyson Logan, Coleston Giancola-Coleman, Brodie
Cream, Kenna LePera, Grayson Shawgo, Taylor Barlow, Arielle
Corr, Amelia Green, Isabella Shawgo, Adeline Swanton, Phoebe
Mitchell, Aiden Haberthur, Keira Logan, Mason Barlow, Bentley
Cream, Abigail Klein, Karleigh Tobin, Violet Lund, Tillman
Okrepkie, Zander Reinman, Murphy Tobin, Ryder Peirano, Kaden
Ashworth, Arianna Giancola-Coleman, Rosalyne Lund,
Alessandra Malaspina, Auvrey Piland, Ogden Stinson, Ayden
Valencia, Bryden Haberthur, Phoenix Sutliff, Autumn Curtin,
Nash Curtin, Cairo Malik, Holly Sobolewski, Yesenia Towers,
Faith Widen, Brandon Perry, Helayna Lopez, Kelsey Collins, Noah
Eliason, Emmitt Phelps, Daniel Martinez, Emma Ramirez, Sawyer
Phillips-Kelly, Eli Lloyd, Liam McMillen, Kaleo Martinez, Olivia
Birdsall, Maddy Wolter, Gracie Eliason, Skylar Bockman, Elijah
Lyon, Henry Smith, Violet Collins, Gavin Wagner, Arriah Wagner,
Benjamin Norcia-Crowell, and Marshall Burwell.~Your SM PTO
Payment via Paypal (https://bit.ly/2ZE5bhx), check (made out to
San Miguel Site PTO), or Venmo (QR code).

Elves Workshop Is Back!
It will be at San Miguel in the MPR on December 10th,
2022 from 10:00am-12:00pm. This is a great event for
families to come and have fun making cute holiday
crafts. If you're interested in volunteering please
contact Jana @ (707)548-0513. Here is a sign up
genius link:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0548AAAF28ABFF2-san
miguel1

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
I hope music students have a wonderful and relaxing break next
week! But rather than take a break from your instrument or
voice, why not share your music with your family during the
holidays? Not only will it help students remember what they're
learning, but it is also a great way to spread joy and celebrate
being together during the holidays. "Music is the universal
language...it brings people closer together." - Ella Fitzgerald The
sounds of the season are upon us! Please join the 4th, 5th, and
6th grade chorus and continuing violin students for our
long-held tradition of singing and playing holiday songs at the
Annual Tree Lighting Ceremony, presented by the Mark West
Area Chamber of Commerce. This year the Tree Lighting
Ceremony will take place on Wednesday, November 30 at
6:00pm in the Mark West Elementary MPR (not in front of
Molsberry's Market). Students who are performing have
received a flyer with more details. We hope to see you there!

MORNING DROP OFF
If you need to get out of the car to help your student in the
morning, please pull into a parking spot. This helps prevent a
back up at drop off. Thank you.

ONLINE SAFETY TRAINING
Here is an online safety course to help parents learn the ‘red
flags’  to look for to help keep your child safe from online
predators. Click here

MOVE OVER MOZART ART CLASSES
Move Over Mozart will be sponsoring art classes for San Miguel
students. Click here for more information.

UPCOMING DATES
11-21-11/25 - Thanksgiving Vacation
12/10/22 - Elves Workshop
12/19-12/30 - Winter Break

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IX3w11V_LdQ-X5nGPwKh1IN1NNrcU1BuBM7_fGIT_38/edit?usp=sharing
https://bit.ly/2ZE5bhx
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0548AAAF28ABFF2-sanmiguel1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0548AAAF28ABFF2-sanmiguel1
https://www.ourrescue.org/training/the-issue?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Online%20Safety%20Training&utm_content=Online%20Safety%20Training+CID_0e6a69d82937f2f41f5c321df85320de&utm_source=Email
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fwoLApl5_0YWWUXQrlP8Gtzr5VzUQzOk/view?usp=share_link


Photos from Kindergarten Harvest Day:


